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Lizzie Rich

Subject: FW: Licensing Panel - notification letter and agenda

From: Haticeanil Oz  
Sent: 08 January 2018 18:23 
To: Lizzie Rich 
Subject: Re: Licensing Panel - notification letter and agenda 
 
Dear Liz 
On page 30 on the pack ,I would like to see what part of the law states that "Any comparision could not be 
drawn to other street trader unit or premise license as each case was unique to the location and must be 
determined on its own facts and merit" I would like see whereabout in the law states this or in Bracknell 
Forest council.Please send me the copy of this law or policy to me. I would be grateful. 
The laws even takes similiar examples or case studies for making decision regarding similar issues. 
I do not agree not to be able to make comparisions regarding different different street trading. I think this 
way my business treated inequally. 
Thanks 
Mrs. Bunker 
Ps. Can you add this in the pack as well please 
 
On 8 Jan 2018 15:49, "Lizzie Rich" <Lizzie.Rich@bracknell-forest.gov.uk> wrote: 
Dear Mrs Bunker, 
 
See attached the notification letter and agenda for the Licensing Panel meeting next week on 16 January 
2018. A hard copy of both documents will be posted to your address. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Lizzie 
 
Lizzie Rich 
Democratic Services Officer 
Democratic and Registration Services 
Resources 
Bracknell Forest Council 
 
Tel: 01344 352253 
Email: Lizzie.Rich@bracknell-forest.gov.uk 
Web: www.bracknell-forest.gov.uk 
 
 
********************************************************************************* 
 
This e-mail will be read by employees of the Council and all personal information will be dealt with in 
accordance with the Data Protection Act 1998. The views expressed in this e-mail are those of the 
individual and not necessarily the views or opinions of Bracknell Forest Borough Council. 
 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual 
or entity to which they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the system 
manager.  Email: mail.administrator@bracknell-forest.gov.uk 
 
This footnote also confirms that this e-mail has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses. 
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Although the Council has taken steps to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free we advise 
that in keeping with good ICT practice the recipients should confirm this for themselves. 
 
********************************************************************** 


